The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health
Bureau of Health Professions Licensure
Drug Control Program
239 Causeway Street, Boston, MA 02114
[image: ]
CHARLES D. BAKER
Governor
KARYN E. POLITO
Lieutenant Governor
MARYLOU SUDDERS
Secretary
MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH
Commissioner

Tel: 617-624-6000
www.mass.gov/dph

	
[bookmark: _GoBack]


NOTICE
From:	Department of Public Health, Drug Control Program (DCP)
To:	MAP Administrators, Coordinators and Providers
Date:	October 1, 2020
Subject:	COVID-19 – Rescission of Extension Order for MAP Site Registration 

On June 26, 2020, Governor Baker issued COVID-19 Order No. 41, directing Executive Branch agencies to end the extensions of certain professional licenses, permits and registrations previously permitted in response to COVID-19 restrictions, as outlined in COVID-19 Order No. 18. Accordingly, the Drug Control Program (DCP) is hereby ending the extension of Massachusetts Controlled Substances Registrations (MCSR) of Medication Administration Program (MAP) sites as of December 31, 2020.

All MAP Site MCSRs must be up to date as required in the MAP Policy Manual by no later than December 31, 2020. A site is NOT authorized to conduct medication-related activities with MAP Certified staff after their MAP Site MCSR has expired. 

Current MAP Site MCSRs that expire after December 31, 2020 remain in effect until their date of expiration.

For more information, please contact the Drug Control Program: dcp.dph@mass.gov  
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